
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 You are invited to join us on  

Sunday 16th September 2018 to celebrate the  

 
of Christ Church parish church in Frome 

 
 Diary Dates  
Thurs 13th Sept … 6pm, Governing Body AGM (Annual General Meeting)  
Fri 14th Sept … Topaz Class swimming begins 
Fri 14th Sept … 2pm, party to mark the 200th birthday of Christ Church 
  parish church (Celebrated at school with cake and party games!)  
Sun 16th Sept … 10am, church service to mark the 200th birthday of  
  Christ Church parish church (This will be at Christ Church parish   
  church on Christchurch Street West)  
Thurs 20th Sept ... 9am, PTFA (Parents, Teachers and Friends  
  Association) AGM (Annual General Meeting) NEW ITEM 
Fri 5th Oct … 2pm, Harvest Festival at Christ Church parish church on 
  Christchurch Street West (Please pick up from church at 3.15pm) 
Sat 29th Sept … 10am–2pm, PTFA (Parents, Teachers and Friends  
  Association) school Groundswork Day NEW ITEM 
Tues 2nd Oct … 6.30–8pm, Prayer Meeting for parents, staff, governors 
  and friends of our school NEW ITEM 

Weds 3rd Oct … 9–10am, Diamond and Pearl Phonics Breakfast at school 
  (All Diamond and Pearl parents/carers invited) NEW ITEM 
 

New sletter  
Wednesday 12 th September 2 018 

Issue No. 02 

Feltham Lane, Frome,  
Somerset, BA11 5AJ 

Telephone: 01373 463781 
Email: sch.152@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

Website: www.christchurchschoolfrome.org.uk 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Christ Church,  
 

Third place at the Cheese Show  

Congratulations go to Yolanda (Emerald Class) for her enormous 

prize-winning marrow, which came 3rd in its category at the 2018 

Frome Agricultural and Cheese Show last Saturday. Well done! 
 

Bruises, bumps and marks   

If your child comes to school or nursery with a pre-existing injury such as a 

bruise, bump or mark, please tell  the teacher or a member of office staff 

what happened, when it took place and what treatment (if any) was given. In 

line with government Safeguarding and Child Protection guidelines, it is very 

important that our staff are made aware of any injuries. Our goal is always to 

keep your child(ren) safe. If we know about a childõs injury, then ð if necessary 

ð we can keep an extra eye on them to make sure they are okay. Thank you. 
 

Please sponsor Miss Robinson ð all donations to the school office  

Miss Robinson (Pearl Class teacher) will be running the Bristol Half-Marathon 

on Sunday 23rd September to raise money for Cancer Research UK.  
 

Baby news! 

Miss Miles (our former Nursery and Pearl Class teacher) has had  

her baby! Oliver arrived on 15th August at 8.31am, weighing 7lb.  
 

Rupert Kaye 

Headteacher  

 
 

 

Value of the week : Responsibility  
We care for one another and look after our school. 

 

This weekôs Bible reference:     
“ ‘Well done!’ said his master, ‘You’re a reliable, responsible person.  

You have been trustworthy and honest.’ ” (Matthew 25:14–30) 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Jesus said, òI have come in order that you might have life ð life in all its fullness .ó 

(John 10:10) 

 

 

 

200th birthday 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                              

 
 

(Parents, Teachers and Friends Association)  

AGM 
Thurs 20th September, 9am 

 

 

                                                                                                    

Prayer  

Meeting 
Tues 2nd October,  

6.30–8pm 

                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

Groundswork Days 

Saturday 29 th  September, 10am ï2pm  

Saturday 13 th  October, 10am ï2pm  
 

Calling all gardeners and DIYers  

Please come along and help get the school grounds 

shipshape this autumn. We will be having a family 

digging, pruning, tidying, planting, leaf raking, pressure 

washing, painting and fence -putting -up session at school . 
 

If you would like to help, please wear appropriate warm clothing 

and bring your own garden fork and/or spade and a pair of 

gardening gloves. Children are very welcome to come and help 

but they will need to be supervised by an adult at all times. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping children safe in education  
 ñIf safeguarding children is everybodyôs responsibility, 

then everybody should know how, and who, to contact 

if  they are concerned about a child or young person.ò  

Lord Laming, The protection of children in England: a progress report  (2009) 

If you are worried about the well-being or safety of a child, you must 

speak to someone immediately about your concerns or suspicions.  

Do not delay; a child’s safety is at stake. 
 

If there is an IMMEDIATE RISK and/or if it is OUT OF SCHOOL 

HOURS, please call: 

¶ Police on 999 

¶ Somerset Childrenôs Social Care Emergency Duty Team on 

0300 123 2224 

¶ NSPCC on 0808 800 5000 (free 24/7 helpline). 
 

If there is NOT an immediate risk and/or it is during school hours 

(8amï4pm, term time), please contact Rupert Kaye (Headteacher; 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) and Child Protection Officer 

(CPO)) or Ali Bowden (Deputy Head; Deputy DSL and Deputy CPO) 

at school on 01373 463781. 

 

School Harvest Festival 
Friday 5th October 2018, 2pm  
@ Christ Church parish church  

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

  


